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Letter from Dame Mary Donaldson (ex Chairperson of Voluntary Licensing Authority)
to Dr Jack Glatt Confirming Medical Advisors Approved Final Draft of TV Programme
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Following our discussion last week I had a conversation with Mr Clive Entwhistle, the
Director of The Cook Report', and obtained answers to some of your questions. The patients ,
featured on the programme were a selection of those who had written to the television company 7
because they were unhappy about the treatment they had received, and suggesting an
investigation into their complaints. Medical advice was taken on. the programme and the final
version was approved by the advisers. Mr Entwhistle is happy to meet you to talk about the
programme and to give the opportunity to put forward your views about the presentation of the
material.

I hope this will be of some use to you.

Yours sincerely

Dame Mary Donaldson
Chairman

Dr J Glatt
Infertility Advisory Centre
3 Spanish Place
London W1M 5AN
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The Interim Licensing Autho rity (ILA) is jointly sponsored by

^ . •^ the Medical Research Council and the Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists !'+
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